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Sheppard Mullin was recognized in BTI Consulting’s Most Recommended Law Firms 2021 list. The firm was one
of only 21 firms featured in the “Highly Recommended” category. According to BTI, “These firms provide
superior client service, demonstrating a culture driven by client focus and understanding clients’ business.” This
year marks Sheppard Mullin’s 7th appearance on BTI Consulting’s Most Recommended Law Firms list.

BTI Most Recommended Law Firms 2021 draws on data collected in BTI’s ongoing Annual Survey of General
Counsel, which this year included more than 350 in-depth telephone interviews.


